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 Hello from Children’s Ministries & Bible Basics! 

 

A huge THANK YOU to all helped with VBS in June! 

We had a record number of students this summer, around 240 kids 

each morning!  

This ministry could not have happened without all the amazing help 

from our youth and adult volunteers. 

A special thank you to our BLC congregation that makes this       

possible for families in the Brandon community.  

Photo credit: Libby Burns Photography 

 

We look forward to getting the new year of  

Children’s Ministries and Bible Basics started in September.  

Look for an email in July with registration information! 

 

Blessings! 

Kristin 
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Split Rock Lutheran  
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